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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear Lebanon City Counsel,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed
utility rate adjustment for storm water drainage and water/wastewater services.

As a resident of Lebanon, I understand the importance of maintaining and improving our
infrastructure. However, I believe that this rate adjustment may place an undue financial
burden on many households within our community, particularly those already struggling with
the rising cost of living.

I strongly urge the council to consider alternative funding mechanisms or cost-saving
measures that do not involve increasing utility rates. It is crucial that we explore all possible
options to balance our budget without disproportionately affecting our residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I appreciate your consideration and look forward
to your response.

Best Regards,
Frankie Bryson
2834 Molly Place, Lebanon Oregon 97355
541-409-6812
frankiebryson97@yahoo.com
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